
 
St. Mary’s High School 

 
1500 Block Line Road · Kitchener, Ontario   N2C 2S2 

Phone: (519) 745-6891  Website:  stmary.wcdsb.ca 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  
       Deanna Wehrle        Michael Ambeau                 Delmar Borba                     Luisa Vona   Frank Wittmann                   

 .              .         OCT, B.H.K., B.Ed                   OCT, BRLS, B.Ed               OCT, B.A., M.S.Ed               OCT, B.A., B.Ed                OCT, B.Comm., B.Ed 
         Principal                         Vice-Principal       Vice-Principal            Vice-Principal                  Vice-Principal 

 

Rooted in Faith · Learning in Love · Dedicated to Excellence 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The Ministry of Education has recently announced a grant for schools to provide FREE (before/after) 
school tutoring for students. This is welcomed news and may provide some additional support for 
students who have had their learning interrupted as a result of the pandemic.   
 
Students are welcome to attend these “drop in” tutoring sessions that will be offered Monday through 

Thursday every week. The sessions will last one hour in duration and will be offered 4 times per 
week.  Various teachers will be available to support students working on assignments, homework 
and/or test preparation in their courses. We are hopeful that this will be a great opportunity for your 
student to improve their level of achievement in their courses, complete outstanding work or receive 

extra help with challenging concepts. The sessions will begin on Tuesday, April 19th, 2022 and run 
until June 20th, 2022. 
 
If this is an opportunity that you think would benefit your student, please have your student drop in at 
any time.  Please check out all details on the banner on the St. Mary’s Website: 
https://stmary.wcdsb.ca/ 
 

 
Tutoring Program Schedule  
 
Location: classrooms 234 and 236 
 
Time: 3:00 pm – 4:00pm 
 
Dates: Tuesday, April 19th, 2022 until June 20th, 2022.  
 
 
If you have any questions about the program, please contact the school at 519-745-6891.  
 
 
With blessings, 
 
Deanna Wehrle 
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